
Notices 

Fellowship will resume on Friday 15th February.  6.30 pm at St. Mary Magdalene, Anne Street.  Start 

with prayer, a shared meal, then a DVD with a Christian message.  Everyone welcome.  Please bring 

something to share for tea.  Held every 1st and 3rd Fridays each month. 

The next ABU (Anglican, Baptist and Uniting) Service will be held on Sunday 17th February at the 

Uniting Church at 10.30 am.  Please bring a small plate of food to share.  All welcome. 

A Bible study will be held every Tuesday at 12 noon at St Mary Magdalene, Anne Street.  All 

welcome. 

A Service of Holy Communion will be held on Sunday, 24th February, at 10.30 am. at St. Mary 

Magdalene, Anne Street, with morning tea to follow.  All welcome. 

The final service to be held at St. Alban’s, Pipers River, will be held on Sunday 3rd March, at 9 am. 

This will be a Service of Holy Communion and all are welcome. 

From Sunday 10th March, services at St. Mary Magdalene will revert to 10 am. 

Harvest Festival will be held at St. Mary Magdalene on Sunday 17th March.  We are asked to donate 

in-date groceries which will be given to The Benevolent Society in Launceston.  Boxes for groceries to 

be left in will be at the church. 

 

World Day Prayer being held on 1st March Uniting Church 10am 

 


